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The Senateâ€™s Committee on Environment and Natural Resources called for a Joint Meet with the Committees on Trade,
Commerce & Entrepreneurship, on Ways & Means and on Finance regarding Single-Use Plastic Bags on 18 February
2020 at the Sen. Geronima T. Pecson Room.Â  Introduced was the concept on Expanded Producers Responsibility (EPR).
Producers are supposed to device a way to retrieve and recycle the goods that they produce to minimize the harm that
these products do to our environment.Â  The Meeting was chaired by Sen. Cynthia Villar and attended by Sen. Sherwin
Gatchalian.   
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